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Main South Road duplication 
project 

Night Work Notice 

The Fleurieu Connections Main South Road 

duplication (Stage 1) project is nearly complete.   

Main South Road will be closed on Sunday 4 August 2024 at the 

Tatachilla Road and Maslin Beach Road intersection, closing the 

east-west connectivity temporarily.   

This closure is necessary for finishing tasks such as completing the 

painting work on the bike lane. 

What’s happening  

Traffic management will be in place. Please see map overleaf for 

more information on the traffic arrangements that will be in place. 

How this affects you 

Some noise can be expected, but we’ll try to keep these disturbances 

to a minimum. Please follow traffic management directions while 

work is in progress. Detour information will be provided on the 

website.  

Any updates regarding changes to the timeframe of these works due to 

inclement weather will be posted on our website. 

Kind regards 

Community and Stakeholder Engagement Team 

 When 

Sunday 4 August 2024 

Hours of work 

between 7pm to 6am 

Where 

On Main South Road at 
Tatachilla Road and 
Maslin Beach Road 
intersection 

More information 

www.fcalliance.com.au 

info@fcalliance.com.au 

Call 1300 896 826 

file:///C:/Users/Kelliechadwick/Downloads/www.fcalliance.com.au
mailto:info@fcalliance.com.au
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Detour map 

 

 


